KING CAWARA TIMES

VOLUME VI, No. 18 August 8th, 1980



Do you ever feel intrigued by foreign ports of call?

INSTRUCTOR EXCHANGE

We have a letter from Rob Jefferson, a biology instructor who lives in Chippenham, Wiltshire, England -- certainly one of the most beautiful areas in the world.

He is interested in working here for a year from September 1981 and is interested in exchanging jobs, homes, cars, etc. with someone from this campus.

Should this exchange appeal to you, please contact Colin Casey or me at your convenience.

RFC



King Edward Campus

Graduate Courses at U.B.C.

Posted on the bulletin board is a listing of graduate courses offered this fall by U.B.C.'s Centre for the Study of Administration in Education.

HEP

Sheila Evans

Sheila Evans, Counselling Student Services Assistant will be dividing her time between the Counselling Resource Centre & Room 307 E. As there is no phone in 307 E please continue to direct calls to the Resource Centre, where messages will be taken and forwarded.

D.G.

POSITION OPENINGS

There is an opening for an Assistant Registrar at Cariboo College. Closing date for applications is August, 1980.

Vancouver Vocational Institute has an opening for a Clerk Typist I - II in the Continuing Education department. Closing date for this position is August 6, 1980.

Langara campus has an opening for a Photographer in the Audiovisual department. Closing date for applications is August 5, 1980.

B. C. FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

Please encourage College Foundations students at the grade II & 12 levels & BTSD level 4 students who wish to apply for B. C. Financial Assistance (B.C. loan & grant) for the Fall term to do so now. Application forms are available in the Counselling Resource Centre.

Any instructor who would like me to give a brief talk on financial aid to his class, should contact me (Rita Shelley) in the Main Office to make arrangements.

RS